_Mr. Doug Szenher
ArKansas Department of Environmental Quahty 71
Public Outreach and Assistance DlVlSlOI‘l &
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

Dear Mr. Szenher:

I am writing to express my support for the proposed amendments to Arkansas Pollution
Control and Ecology Commission Regulation 5 and 6, to ban any new medium and large
confined and concentrated swine operations in the Buffalo National River Watershed. I

support this third- party r}11e1r|1aking because

‘ ,' ] P /14 il ’ .‘ L 4 g _'L

deglna  TheX o fas

Sincerel
/
g \ J

>

/ ,
losey allpsed %i‘h Bugpetd R




